Group call message for Year 11 leavers 2023

Dear Parent, Carer or Guardian,

GCSE Results day is Thursday 24™ August from 9.00am until 11.00am in the 6" Form.
Any results not collected will be posted home on the day.

Please allow time to speak to one of the 6 form team if you are applying for a place.
Year books will be available for collection for those who have ordered them.

Please find attached all the information you should need for results day and below links for each
exam board.

https://ocr.org.uk/students/getting-your-results/

https://www.aqga.org.uk/student-and-parent-support/results-day

https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/support/support-for-you/students/results-and-post-
results.html

https://www.edugas.co.uk/home/student-support/results-day/

A further Group call message will be sent when certificates are ready for collection in November.

Kind regards
Jane Witwicki
Exams Officer



Group call Message for Year 13 leavers 2023

Dear Parent, Carer or Guardian,

Results will be available on Thursday 17th August from 8.30am until 11.00am in 6™ Form.
Any results not collected will be posted home on the day.

Please find attached all the information you should need for results day and below links for each
exam board.

https://ocr.org.uk/students/getting-your-results/

https://www.aqa.org.uk/student-and-parent-support/results-day

https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/support/support-for-you/students/results-and-post-
results.html

https://www.edugas.co.uk/home/student-support/results-day/

There will be members of staff available on the day should you need assistance.
A further Groupcall message will be sent when certificates are ready for collection in November.
Kind regards

Jane Witwicki
Exams Officer



